May 11, 2007

International Costumers Guild
Attn: Bruce T. Treasurer

Re: Group Exemption Letter Status

The DFW Costumers Guild (DFWCQG) is an affiliated chapter of the International Costumers Guild
(ICG). As an affiliated chapter of the ICG, the DFWCG submits to general supervision and
control of the activities deemed representative of the ICG. The DFWCG is not a private
foundation, but an educational organization making them eligible for 501©3 status with the IRS.
The DFWCG's fiscal year begins on January 1 and culminates on Dec 31 of each year. The
DFWCG was organized and approved as a chapter on May 26, 2006. This gives them allowance
for the 15 month provision and the DFWCG would like to be considered as such.

The DFWCG was organized specifically to serve as a common ground for fellow costumers to
talk, share and learn from one another. The DFWCG regularly holds meetings or sewing days and
often holds seminars or tutorials on specific time periods, or sewing/costuming techniques.
Currently, the DFWCG has no other expenses or income outside of membership dues and costs to
keep a bank account and website running. All meetings, seminars and get-togethers are currently
free to attend or if there is a cost for admission to a specific place (ie. museum) the members pay
directly and do not go through the Guild.

The DFWCGQG’s financial office is located at the following address:
5925 Forest Ln
Suite 505
Dallas, TX 75230
The DFWCG operates under the EIN: 20-5282821
This letter is to be viewed as official notice that the DFWCG agrees to be included in the Group
Exemption Letter to the IRS.

Sincerely,
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Jenniféf Thompson, Maggie Elaine Smith,
DFWCG President DFWCG Treasurer



